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Preparing for the Site Visit

ACCREDITATION FROM THE HIGHER LEARNING COMMISSION (HLC) MATTERS 
Learn how accreditation helps bolster our institution’s commitment to excellence in health sciences, 

education and service, and how we are preparing for the HLC’s campus visit this fall. 

HLC Site Visit
Monday, Oct. 25 & Tuesday, Oct. 26 

The Higher Learning Commission (HLC) will be visiting 
Logan’s campus Oct. 25-26 as part of its Comprehensive 
Evaluation. This review leads to an action regarding the 
reaffirmation of the institution’s accreditation. 

The team will evaluate the institution to determine the 
extent to which it fulfills the Criteria for Accreditation, 
provides consultation relative to the ongoing improvement 
of the institution, and recommends the affiliation status 
that the institution should have with HLC. 

Staff, students and faculty are encouraged to attend an 
open meeting sessionson Monday, Oct. 25 in Room 142. 

CRITERIA NEWS

LOGAN.EDU/HLC2021    
Logan University has been accredited by the HLC since 1987.

Visit  Logan.edu/HLC2021 to learn more 
about HLC, the upcoming site visit and 
resources to help you prepare. If you 
haven't done so already, Test Your HLC 
Knowledge or review questions that 
might be asked by the HLC on-site 
review team.

HLC Wheel of Prizes 
Thank you to everyone who 
found and turned in an HLC 
sticker to win a prize! We 
gave away snacks and drinks, 
gift cards and Logan swag 
throughout the week to 
remind our community of 
the upcoming HLC visit. 
Thanks for participating!

Staff: 10AM to 11AM
Students: 11:30AM - 12:30PM
Faculty: 3 - 4PM


	Blank Page



